
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
TRAFFIC DETOUR FOR ROAD CONSTRUCTION WORK 
City of Boynton Beach Sidewalk and Bicycle Lane Improvements Project 
State Road (SR) 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard from NW 3rd Street to US 1/Federal 
Highway and W Ocean Avenue from NW 3rd Street to US 1  
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 444079-1-52-01 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the 
efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment 

and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
 

 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

NORTHBOUND & SOUTHBOUND SEACREST BOULEVARD AT SR 804/BOYNTON BEACH BOULEVARD TO CLOSE  DEC. 8-10, 2024  

Construction Cost: $7.2 million                              Construction Start: May 2024                            Estimated Completion: Fall 2025 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Milling, resurfacing and reconstructing SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard within project limits  

• Expanding the existing sidewalk on the south side of SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard to 15 feet and to 9 feet on the 
north side 

• Performing drainage modifications to accommodate sidewalk expansion on SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard  

• Retrofitting pedestrian lighting at signalized intersections on SR/804 Boynton Beach Boulevard 

• Constructing a new pedestrian crossing at NW 3rd Street and SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard 

• Installing shared lane bicycle markings (sharrows) in each direction of SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard and on West 
Ocean Avenue  

• Upgrading pedestrian signals, pavement markings, and signs 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Woodler Blaise — FDOT Project Manager 
woodler.blaise@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 579-2553 
 

Michael Schawe — Project Administrator 
mschawe@hbcengineeringco.com or (407) 687-8148 
 

Melissa Readling — Community Outreach Specialist 
mreadling@corradino.com  or (772) 577-8803  

 

To ensure public safety, northbound and southbound Seacrest Boulevard at SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard will be closed to 
traffic nightly from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. Sunday, Dec. 8, through Tuesday, Dec. 10, for roadway construction activities. Wednesday, 
Dec. 11, through Friday, Dec. 13, will be used as contingency nights, if needed. First responder access will be maintained at all 
times during this operation. Signage will be in place to assist motorists 
 

Northbound Seacrest Boulevard Detours: 

• Traffic from SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard will be detoured northbound via NE 1st Street to NE 4th Avenue. 

• Motorists traveling to SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard will be detoured via NW 4th Avenue to NW 2nd Street. 
Southbound Seacrest Boulevard Detours: 

• Traffic from SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard will be detoured via NW 1st Street to NE 1st Avenue. 

• Motorists traveling to SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard will be detoured via NE 1st Avenue to NE 1st Street. 
 

South Seacrest Boulevard Detour 

North Seacrest Boulevard Detour 
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